
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: MEP/UNESCO/01 

  
15 April 2020 

 
 
 

From: Head of Mission, Mauritius Embassy, Paris 
To    : Secretary for Foreign Affairs 
  
 

UNESCO/Poland Co-Sponsored Fellowship Programme Engineering 2020 
 

  

                Please refer to Mission’s memorandum dated 11 March 2020 regarding the above subject 

and see the email below dated 14 April 2020 informing that the deadline for submission of 

candidatures for the scholarship is extended to 30 April 2020 due to the COVID-19 crisis. 

  

2.         It would be appreciated if the above information could be disseminated through the relevant 

channels. 

  
 
 

 

(F.Malié)        . 

for Head of Mission 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Copy: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology 
(Attn. Secretary General of NATCOM) 

               

 


